
 
The North Queensland Flyfishers Club is proud to nominate David Little for the 
prestigious Hamar Midgely Award in recognition of his outstanding contributions 
to our club and the sport of fly fishing. 
  
David's unwavering commitment to fly fishing has made him an invaluable 
community member. His dedication is exemplified through the following: 
  
1. Expertise in Fly Tying: 
  
David possesses a wealth of knowledge and a remarkable level of expertise in the 
art of fly tying. His willingness to share this knowledge has enriched the skills of 
countless club members and enthusiasts. 
  
2. Leadership in Fly Casting Instruction: 
  
David is an integral part of our fly-casting instruction team, where he imparts his 
wisdom and experience to aspiring anglers. His patient and effective teaching 
style has helped many members improve their casting techniques. 
  
3. Exceptional Club Leadership: 
  
David's commitment to our club goes beyond his involvement in its leadership. He 
has served on the club's executive for numerous years, including a tenure as 
President. His leadership has been instrumental in shaping the direction and 
success of the North Queensland Flyfishers Club. 
  
4. Mentorship and Fishing Etiquette: 
  
David's generosity with his time extends to mentoring new members. He leads by 
example, demonstrating impeccable fishing etiquette and sound judgment on the 
water. His influence has played a significant role in fostering a welcoming and 
respectful atmosphere within our club. 
  
5. Encouragement of Participation: 
  
David actively encourages new members to engage in fly fishing by organising the 
club calendar and coordinating various club trips. His efforts allow members to 
explore their passion for fly fishing while strengthening the club's sense of 
community. 
  
6. Inclusivity and Community Involvement: 



  
David has consistently advocated for outreach initiatives, including organising 
annual club field days and the involvement of veterans. His commitment to 
inclusivity has made our club more diverse and welcoming. 
  
David Little's dedication, leadership, and passion for fly fishing make him an 
exceptional candidate for the Hamar Midgely Award. His contributions have left 
an indelible mark on our club, enriching the lives of fellow members and 
perpetuating the spirit of fly fishing in North Queensland. 
  
We wholeheartedly endorse David Little's nomination for this prestigious honour. 
  


